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Hello to all the Our Lady of Assumption families,  

Fun Fresh Foods is pleased to be your new Tuckshop provider.  We have been running 

primary school canteens in the Bayside area for over 12 years.  We pride ourselves on 

providing fresh food for your children to enjoy at both Recess and Lunch.  

Below is some information to help you: 
 
 Day of  Operation: 

 Friday 

The Tuckshop is staffed from 8.30am-2.30pm.  Please feel free to pop in and say Hi       

Canteen Manager: Liz Martin  

Ph 0418 577 120 

Email: liz@funfreshfoods.com.au 

 

Online Ordering: 

• Recess and Lunch orders are to be placed online by 8.30am. 

• Online ordering is thru www.Flexischools.com.au  

• Over the counter sales are Cash only-  goods range from $1.00 to $4.00 

• Sushi orders need to be placed by 10pm the night before. 

• Please ensure Children’s classrooms are updated online- to ensure food is sent to 

correct room. 

• Flexischools Details:  ph: 1300 361 769 between 8am and 12pm or email 

help@flexischools.com.au 

  

 

 

Order Cancellations:   

Cancellations need to be either texted / phoned or emailed thru to Liz before 9am to receive 

full reimbursement: 

Text or call Liz 0418 577 120 email liz@funfreshfods.com.au 

 

mailto:liz@funfreshfoods.com.au
http://www.flexischools.com.au/
mailto:liz@funfreshfods.com.au


No order received procedure:  Tuckshop staff will check online to see if order has been 

placed.  Child will then be sent to Office and the office will ring parent.  Children will be 

given a sandwich and a piece of fresh fruit.  $5.00 will be owed to the Tuckshop.  Please 

bring $5 in an envelope with Childs name the next Tuckshop Day. 

 

Kitchen Notes 

• We are a Nut Free Kitchen 

• Gluten Free items are available to order online and for sale over the counter. 

• Our Menu is subject to change with seasons and availability of produce. 

• Recess and Lunch Orders will be picked up from Tuckshop by Classroom monitors. 

• We DO NOT do IOUs 

 

 

Be sure to check our website and Instagram pages regularly to see what’s happening in our 
kitchen.  Instagram: funfreshfoodstuckshop 
 
Please contact us at any time or pop into the Tuckshop- we look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Liz Martin and the Fun Fresh Foods Team 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


